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Staff Report 
for the Board of Directors’ Meeting of December 13, 2017 

TO: Board of Directors 

FROM: Chip Close, Water Operations Manager 
Shannon Wood, Business Services Technician 

DATE: November 28, 2017 

SUBJECT: Temporary Service Location (TSL) Agreement – Martin (Consent) 

OPERATIONS 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve Agreement for Temporary Water Service and Contribution for Future 
Treated Water Main Extension with Melanie and Timothy Martin as recommended 
by the Variance Screening Committee. 

BACKGROUND: 
Melanie and Timothy Martin own property located at 10343 Mt. Vernon Road, 
Auburn, CA. They submitted an application for the TSL program November 14, 
2017 which was approved November 16, 2017. All appropriate agreements have 
been executed and applicable fees have been collected. 

BUDGETARY IMPACT: 
None. All costs paid by Melanie and Timothy Martin. The Future Treated Water 
Main Contribution collected for this parcel is $24,363.26. 

/sw 

Attachment (1): 
• Agreement for Temporary Water Service and Contribution for Future

Treated Water Main Extension – Martin (with Exhibits) 

Nevada Irrigation District 
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